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Comments to: the Forest Plan Revision

 

Many times, I've written letters in support of non-motorized roadless area protections. I'm writing to support

Weitas as new Wilderness within the Forest Plan Revisions. The 1.5 million acres of existing crucial roadless

wildlands need more designated habitat protections. More than ever recent events from Idaho Fish and Game

with illegally tagging wolves, shows the need for MORE protection and regulation to support non-mechanization

in wilderness. Lastly, given the push to "thin" fuel sources and reduce wildfire risks, growing exploitation from

logging companies need firm limits to support last remaining roadless wildlands. Do NOT move Cayuse Creek

from the Weitas Cr. Roadless Area. Please prevent irreplaceable roadless areas including Upper N. Fork, Pot

Mountain, Weitas Cr, and Fish Creek and Hungry Crek. Please no road building, logging or development of any

kind. The 1.5 million acres including the entire roadless base on the Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest needs

wilderness protections. Please keep habitat corridors and wild rivers intact for future generations.

 

Sincerely,

 

Julie Dalsaro


